GURNARD NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

Report on the 42nd meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group, held at the home of Bede Townsend, 68 Worsley Road, Gurnard on Monday 13 June 2016 at 19.00

Present

Councillor: Nolan

Messrs, Bede Townsend (Chair), Richard Cobden and Carl Blenkinsop (by Skype as he was ill).

Apologies

There were apologies received from Jon Pearson and Councillor Fuller.

Minutes

The notes of the meeting held on 26 May 2016 were circulated and agreed.

Quotation from John Slater

Members considered three points:-

- a) Is John to be employed only as a Planning Consultant or to take over the Plan from CBA?
- b) Is CBA happy to complete the Plan using John as the Planning Consultant?
- c) Are there sufficient funds left in the budget?

Agreed actions:

- The Clerk to contact Chris at CBA to find out when the Consultation Statement and Basic Conditions Statements will be completed.
- The Clerk to contact Chris to confirm that he is happy to complete the plan with John employed as the Planning Consultant to take over from Alyson who has retired.
- 3 The clerk to confirm the balance of the budget
- 4 The clerk to confirm with Chris exactly what is left to complete the plan.

Providing that Chris at CBA is happy to work with John and complete the necessary paperwork, it was: RECOMMENDED: That John Slater (Planning Consultant) is engaged to replace Alyson to assist with the planning issues raised by the public consultation on the draft plan.

Flow Chart

Bede showed members the flow chart which is included in the Bembridge Neighbourhood Plan. Members agreed that this would be a good addition.

ACTION: The clerk to ask Chris to include a flow chart in the plan.

Maps

Carl has re-produced the maps as requested by the IW Council as part of the public consultation. These were agreed by members.

Meeting closed at 8 pm.